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Jordan Lake Water Supply Storage Allocation 
Tentative Schedule 

 

Date 
Jordan Lake 
Water Supply 

Allocations 

Cape Fear 
River Basin 

Water Supply Plan 

Cape Fear 
River Basin 

Hydrologic Model 

2/24/2010 Public Information Meeting 

3/17/2010     Initial meeting for updating 
the model. 

4/1/2010 Potential Applicants submit "Letter of Interest".     

April-2010 Review and revise round 3 application 
instructions. Review model schematic 

5/1/2010 Round 4 Application Instructions Finalized.     

7/1/2010     Signed Contract and start 
model update. 

9/1/2010  Water users provide their historical withdrawals from 1/1/2006 to 
current and current operational policies. 

1/1/2011 Water user will provide to DWR their projections through 2060 and alternative water 
sources. Jordan applicants' projections will be based on round 4 instructions. 

Draft version of the updated 
model is completed for 
testing. 

2/1/2011     Updated model completed. 

5/1/2011  Water Supply Plan, Draft 1 
available for review.   

6/1/2011 Applicants submit draft applications. Comments on Draft 1 due.   

8/1/2011  Water Supply Plan, Draft 2 
available for review.   

9/1/2011 Applicants submit final applications. Comments on Draft 2 due.   

9/8/2011 DWR will provide update to the EMC.    

1/12/2012 Final Water Supply Plan and DWR's Allocation Recommendations presented at the 
EMC's January 2012 meeting.   

11/8/2012 
EMC has not determined their final procedures 
for making allocation determinations. If there are 
no IBTs.  
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Jordan Lake Round 4 Water Supply Allocation 
 
 
Letter of Interest 
 
Any unit of local government interested in receiving a Jordan Lake water supply storage allocation is being 
requested to submit a Letter of Interest to the Division of Water Resources by Friday April 1, 2010. This 
letter does not commit your organization to an actual application. The purpose of the letter is to identify 
potential applicants to assist in the basin water supply planning. In the letter please include your organization’s 
contact information. Identify who will be the primary contact and if you will be using a consult their contact 
information. You can email the letters to jordan-water-supply@lists.ncmail.net or send the letters to: 
Division of Water Resources 
Attn: Tom Fransen 
1611 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1611. 
 
 
 
Contacts 
 
Division of Water Resources 
NC Department of Environment & Natural Resources 
1611 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1611 
 
Email - jordan-water-supply@lists.ncmail.net 
 
Phone Number: 919-733-4064 
FAX Number:  919-733-3555 
 

• Primary Contact – Tom Fransen 
Phone Number: 919-715-0381 
Cell Phone:  919-896-1716 
Email:  Tom.Fransen@ncdenr.gov 

 
• Water Supply Planning – Don Rayno 

Phone Number: 919-715-3047 
Email:  Don.Rayno@ncdenr.gov 

 
• Allocation Contracts & Interbasin Transfer – Toya Ogallo 

Phone Number: 919-715-0389 
Email:  Toya.F.Ogallo@ncdenr.gov 

 
 
 


